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 RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

It seems as though there had been a lot of 

good solid work done in the park over the last 15 years 

related to mapping irrigation ditches, however none of 

it was ever synthesized. This led to redundant mapping 

projects and unorganized data storage and 

management. The objective of this project was to 

alleviate some of the problems associated with 

scattered and cryptic data sources. It is highly 

recommended that the geodatabase created from this 

project be the primary source for water rights data in 

the park and that all future projects and users utilize 

this resource. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


